
House Committee on Economic Recovery and Prosperity 
900 Court Street NE  
Salem, OR 97301 

February 16, 2021 

Dear House Committee on Economic Recovery and Prosperity,  

I’m writing to urge you to ​vote YES on HB 3010​ pertaining to diversity, equity, and inclusion in incentivized 
Oregon media productions. It’s important that the commitment to Diversity, Equity, & Inclusion be reflected in 
Oregon’s policymaking. 

I am a Local 600 DUT working mainly in the narrative realm. I also do some commercial work as a DIT and 2nd 
AC. 

Please ​vote YES on HB 3010​ to encourage diversity, equity, and inclusion in our local production industry. I 
look forward to witnessing the change that comes about when this bill passes! 

Regards, 

Julie Nhem | 916-217-5010 | ​julie@julienhem.com​ | ​www.julienhem.com  

mailto:julie@julienhem.com
http://www.julienhem.com/

